
17th October 2018

Thanking your cleaner is easy!  However if you are stuck for an idea you could select from the suggested 
list below

Don’t forget to capture the special moments and share them with us on social media

• No problem, just take a few minutes to stop and acknowledge your cleaner. A simple smile and a “Thank You” 

will be greatly appreciated!

• Leave a “Thank You” card for your cleaner signed by staff.

• Organise for staff members to bring in a morning or afternoon tea to share with your Cleaner.

• Talk to your BSCNZ contractor to organise Thank Your Cleaner Day™ pins and an official Thank You letter that 

can be personalised with your cleaners name.

• Donate an hour of your time and join them in their work!

QUESTIONS?

Phone (09) 580 1160

or email 

Janine.fillet@bsc.org.nz

We have no budget…..

We have some budget……

We REALLY want to be involved!

Ways to Thank Your Cleaner

• Contact the BSCNZ office to order a Thank Your Cleaner Day gift box.  Simply email janine.fillet@bsc.org.nz.

• Organise for a bunch of flowers to be waiting for your cleaner.

• Organise a catered morning or afternoon tea.

• Purchase a Gift voucher to leave with a card. 

• Leave a small gift with a thank you note.

• Let your imagination go crazy!  Businesses have organised some amazing creative events in the past 

such as; – Breakfast with the lemurs, a party in a aeroplane hanger, Eat My Lunch which assisted a 

local charity

• Contact us at the BSCNZ head office we will help you bring your ideas to life!


